OCTOBER 24, 2016

MHSA STAKEHOLDER
FOCUS GROUP

FOR NAMI FAMILIES
5:00 TO 6:30 P.M.

Please come and share your thoughts and ideas!

As part of our Community Planning Process for the next

MHSA Three-Year Program and Expenditure Plan

(FYs 2017-18, 2018-19, 2019-20), we will hold a focus group
specifically for NAMI families on October 24, 2016, at the County
Offices located at 600 A Street in Davis. This meeting will be held
immediately before the October Local Mental Health Board
Meeting, which starts at 7:00 p.m. at the same location.

HHSA Staff and representatives of Resource Development
Associates (our consultants) will work with stakeholders to give
everyone an opportunity to express their thoughts on the programs
and plans for the Mental Health Services Act in Yolo County over
the next three years. PLEASE JOIN US for this important meeting!

HOW CAN MHSA
BETTER SERVE
MENTAL HEALTH
CLIENTS IN OUR
COMMUNITY?

MON. OCT. 24, 2016
5:00-6:30 P.M.
600 A ST., DAVIS

JUST BEFORE
OCTOBER’S LOCAL
MENTAL HEALTH
BOARD MEETING

IF YOU HAVE
QUESTIONS, CALL
KELLYMARIE AT
530-666-8537

YOLO COUNTY
HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES
AGENCY

MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES ACT
600 A Street, Davis

Mon. Oct. 24, 2016

5:00 p.m. —6:30 p.m.




